
Student Affairs Student Employee Think Tank Committee 
Chair:  Karen McCullough 
 
Description: To develop a division-wide program to positively impact and measure student learning through on-
campus student employment within the division of student affairs.  Program aspects include identification of 
relevant division-wide learning outcomes for student employees, identification of the appropriate assessment 
approach, design of a unified process, and development of a training program for departments. 
 
Key (Academic Year) Accomplishments 
 

●  Facilitated a Division of Student Affairs Student Employee of the  
     Month award. 
     2023-2024 Recipients include: 
 September: Will Bradley, Memorial Union 
 October: Abigayle Blau, Residential Life 

November: Reegan Geer, Admissions 
 December: Morgan McIntire, Student Engagement 
 January: Ryan Will, Retention and Student Success 
 February: Isaac Bohrer, Residential Life 
 March: Katie Geerdes & Peyton Niernberger, Registrar’s Office 
 April: Lauren Huynh, Residential Life 
 May: Audrey Ball, Financial Aid 
 Grand Prize Winner: Audrey Ball, Financial Aid 
 
●  Advertised open student employment opportunities at summer orientation programs, the Part- 
    time Job Fair, and UNIV 101 presentations 
 
●  Provided t-shirts and welcome gifts to new student employees in the division.  Also designed  
    and distributed appreciation gifts to offices to distribute to students as thank-you gifts 
 
●   Sponsored two training sessions during the academic year.  In Fall 2023, student employee 
training was facilitated by trainers from the MDC. 76 student employees attended either the 
Helpful Tigers and/or First Class Tigers customer service trainings.  31 students participated in 
both training sessions.  11 supervisors also attended one or both training sessions.  In Spring 
2024, a supervisor training “Elevating Part-Time Employees” was facilitated by the staff in 
Global Partnerships.  16 supervisors attended this training session. 

**The Student Employee Think Tank committee would like to thank SALT and the SA Mini-Action 
planning process for providing financial support for the swag for student employee of the month 
recipients and for the FHSU gear and appreciation treats for new and returning student 
employees. 
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